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Dear House Committee on Transportation Policy,
Please do not pass HB 3231.  It would be a massive waste of taxpayer money.   Driving should be
discouraged & not incentivized.
The House Committee on Transportation Policy should prioritize investment in public transportation,
walking, and bicycling.
Sincerely,

-- 

Suzanne
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